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NewsletterJuly
LANCASTER COUNTRY CLUB KIDS CAMP 
Have you been seeing a lot of 
tiny members around lately? 
That's because our Lancaster Country Club 
Kids Camp is underway! With 25 kids every 
Tuesday &  Thursday from 8:30am- 4pm:  
golfing, playing field activities, going on 
nature walks, having lunch, splashing around 
in the pool and creating arts &  crafts;  there's 
no shortage of fun! 

Selling out the kids camp this year in just a 
few days, we've already heard so much 
positive feedback not only from the kids, but 
from the parents &  grandparents as well!  We 
are grateful that we have the space and staff 
to bring these young members together to 
develop friendships, become familiar with the 
club, and enjoy some summer fun! 

LCC KIDS CAMP 

"Camp is so fun, I 
love the golfing part" 
-  Owenn B.
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"I hope that this edition of the     
Lancaster Newsletter finds you well.  
Over the past couple weeks we have 
been attempting to position the club 
in a much stronger financial state 
heading into 2019.  The best way to 
ensure that this happens is through 
adding new members.  In previous 
years there has been a membership 
promotion put in place right after 
Labor Day.  This promotion included 
no dues through March of the fol-
lowing year.  In lieu of this program 
we decided to bombard the market 
two months early.  We are asking 
new members to pay $500 for the 
remainder of the year and commit 
to annual dues starting in January.  

Our cash flow and financial position 
will be stronger right from the start 
in 2019.  To date we have enrolled 
17 new golf members who will be 
paying full dues all 12 months in 
2019.  The net financial effect of this 
program is much stronger than the 
previous programs.  Our goal is to 
generate enough subscription dues 
to cover the attrit ion from this year.

I would also like to remind you of 
the Annual Meeting to be held on 
July 19th. A financial review of the 
previous year will be presented 
along with addressing a few other 
areas of the club.  My hope is to 
have a strong showing so that to-

gether we can continue to move 
forward in a unified manner.  Lastly, 
I cannot thank you all enough for 
your feedback, opinions and guid-
ance through the first four months 
of my tenure.  It is always difficult 
stepping into a new club and learn-
ing the lay of the land.  I am feeling 
much more comfortable with most 
aspects of the operation and truly 
feel blessed to be part of such a 
wonderful club. 

Thank you and I look forward to 
seeing you around the Club." -

Sincerely,

Ray Tugend  

Issue 7  |   JULY  |   2018

A LETTER FROM THE GM |  RAY TUGEND

LANCASTER 
COUNTRY CLUB



3

PRESIDENT | DON TOMASULO 

GOLF PRO | MIKE DZIABO, PGA

"We have one of the most beautiful golf courses in 
Western New York. Gary powers and his team have the 
course in pristine condition. Each one of us is an ex-
tension of Gary?s team. We are all responsible to fix our 
ball marks, replace our divot?s and drive the carts re-
sponsibly and in the proper place. Please be a role 
model and leave the course in better shape then you 
found it. Treat it as your own course, because it is. 

As you are well aware, the County Club business faces 
many challenges. Lancaster County club is no different. 
We are dealing head on with our financial issues and 

working nonstop to grow embers. We are trying to find 
the right mix of cutting expenses while still providing 
proper service. We?ve had some bumps along the way, 
but I feel Ray and his team have made some great new 
hires and are finding the right balance. 

I invite everyone to attend the annual Lancaster meet-
ing Thursday July 19 at 6pm. We will provide the up-
dated snapshot of where we stand financially and 
everything that is going on at Lancaster Country Club." 
- Don Tomasulo   

Happy 4th of July! Here are some of the upcoming events for you to consider participating in: 

Sat urday July 7t h  Senior  Cham pionship 8:30am   TT Round 1 
Sunday July 8t h  Senior  Cham pionship 8:30am  TT Round 2 
Wednesday July 11t h  Men?s Guest  Day  12pm  SG 
Fr iday July 13t h  Couples Night  Out    5:30pm  SG 
Sunday July 15t h  Mr . & Mrs. Lancast er  12:30pm  SG 
Thursday July 29t h  Wom en?s Sum m er  Handicap   8:30am  SG 
Fr iday August  4t h  Men?s Invit at ional Day 1  -All Day  
Sat urday August  5t h  Men?s Invit at ional Day 2  -All Day 

Reminder we still have junior camp on the following Friday?s: July 6th, July 13th, July 20th & July 27th. Member play is permitted before 8am or 
after 11:30am. The irons only range will be only available for regular member use before 11am. The Junior Club Championship will be held Friday 

July 27th, 8am tee time start. This event is open to all minors of the club age 18 and under. You must have at least 5 posted scores in the GHIN 
system in order to be eligible for the Junior Club Championship. The junior champion is then exempt into the Men?s Championship if they should 
choose to play. There is no fee for the event. The Men?s Invitational Friday August 3rd & Saturday August 4th currently has a waitlist. Please turn 

in your registration if you plan on playing. Every 6 teams on the wait list, we will form another flight. 

Also a reminder to the Membership, the golf course, driving range and putting green are closed all day Friday August 3rd. Saturday August 4th 
everything is closed until after 5pm. Let us know if you would like a booking at a reciprocal course.  
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"We've been busy creating mag-
ical events! So grateful to work 
along side a dedicated team 
during peak season! From Golf 
Outings to Weddings to An-
niversary and Birthday parties to 
meetings to social and golf events 
the ballroom has been buzzing! 

Looking to host a party or 
event? The team here at Lan-
caster Country Club is hands on 
from start to finish! Be our guest 

and let us do the rest!

Do you know someone engaged? 
We are now offering a 15% Off 
Wedding Discount for any  
couple that books their wedding 
with us on a non- Saturday date!

Spread the good news!

Don't forget, we offer so many 
cool spaces to host your event. 
From private parties at the pool 
to transforming our back patio 
with tents, we can customize our 

venue to fit your vision!

Scary to think with all this 
amazing weather we've been 
having that the holidays are just 
around the corner! With our full 
facility, we are able to fit 250 
guests with a dance floor to 
party the night away! Let us 
know how we can help create a 
company holiday party to re-
member! See you around the 
club!" -  Jocelyn 
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Director of Sales & Marketing |  Jocelyn Kowalczyk

KIDS POOL    
BIRTHDAY PARTIES
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LANCASTER COUNTRY CLUB | POOL  

MAIN OFFICE ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT | LIZ OSUCHA

"Do you know that  our  pool is heated?! No 
mat ter  the temper atur e outside, hanging 
poolside is always a gr eat  idea! 

It is not to late to join our swim team! 
Contact head coach Phil Schneider at 

pschn1@brockport.edu for more information.

The pool hours are the following:
Now until July 31st- 11:30am-8:00pm
                             . . . .

August until the end of the season 
(Labor Day weekend)- 11:30am-7:00pm

"Originally from Syracuse, NY, I worked for the Cavalry Country Club for 
8 years out in Manlius, NY. While employed there I started out as a life-
guard and swim instructor and later became the Head Swim Coach of 
about 110 children age range 3-18. I also coordinated pool and team 
events such as Family Fun Day, Swim Team Olympics and Interclub 
Championships.  

I attended college at SUNY Cobleskill and received my Associate?s de-
gree in Sports Studies and also met my husband, a farmer from Alden, 
NY. After transferring to the College of Brockport where I received my 
Bachelor?s degree in Recreation Management I decided to stay in the 
Alden area and marry my farmer and later on have an energetic and 
creative lit t le girl and just recently had my son who is always full of en-
ergy and laughs.

I started out as a Preschool Teacher and later Assistant Director at a lo-
cal Preschool in Alden, NY. Later on I worked as a Front Desk Associate 
at Catalyst Fitness and Head Swim Coach at Alden Senior High School. 
Transferring out of education and aquatics, I accepted the position here 
at the Lancaster Country Club as the new administrative assistant. With 
years of experience in recreation management, aquatics, child care and 
clerical work, I look forward to meeting and getting to know everyone 
and I?m excited to be here." - Liz 
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Golf Course Reminders 

Car t  Usage  

The agronomy team, Board of Directors and Management would kindly ask that all Members and their guests abide by the cart 
rules as posted by the golf shop. Over the past couple weeks there have been an increased amount of cart traffic in areas that 

should be protected. Carts are to be kept clear of all greens and areas short of the greens. The left side of #12 green is STRICTLY 
PROHIBITED! We will be forced to turn the cart monitoring system back on should the generally accepted guidelines not be 

adhered too.  

  

Divot s and Ball Marks 

Please make sure to repair all of your divots and ball marks. If you are able to take a quick look around the area you are putting 
from and you see another ball mark please repair this as well. The greens at Lancaster Country Club are some of the best surfaces 

in all of Western New York, we want to make sure to keep them in that condition. 
 

  

New Mem bership Of fer  Com par ison    

The Board of Directors and Management have recently issued a new membership offering. Here are the details of 
this offer: 

$500 plus tax for the remainder of the year (6-7 months) 

MUST commit to 12 months of annual dues beginning in 2019 

No assessments through 2019 

Includes cart for 2019 

  

We must get more members to start the 2019 year in an effort to avoid assessments, start an emergency fund for 
capital projects and potentially making some reductions in Primary A dues.  As a comparison in September 2017 the 
following offer was promoted: 

No dues until April (7 months free) 

No fee for the remainder of the year 

Dues commitment from April to December (9 months) 

Includes cart 

No assessments through the term 

  

While this is a tremendous offer, we are asking for more money up front and an additional 3-month commitment 
than in prior years. Additionally, all of the new member dues will start in January which will make the club more 
financially secure than if the dues began in April.  

Should you have any questions please contact Ray Tugend, GM or any Board of Director.   



7

Issue 7  |   JULY  |   2018

Ladies Golf
"How great  it  is t o see everyone enjoying our  beaut ifu l club and all 

t hat  is has t o of fer !  

 Leagues are nearing their halfway mark and we will continue to 
encourage ladies to join us for next year. Kim Nowicki and Luann 

Costrino as league chairs have put together a schedule that blends 
competition with some ?stress free? events for this season.  

The member/member event held in early June was won by Barb 
Michalski and Lori Stilwell. We recently had our first 18 hole guest day 
and what a Par-Tee it was. Cindy Breski, Jane Riordan and guests were 

the first place foursome. Congratulations to our winners and thank you 
for taking on the task of running your respective event for the 

following year.     

The President?s Cup matches have begun and we should have a winner 
by the time the August newsletter reaches you.   

We are hosting the 9 hole interclub on July 12th at LCC. Peg Lawrie has 
received a great response from the other participating clubs as well as 

our own members. The news on the street is everyone loves to play 
and party at Lancaster.     

The summer handicap is on the calendar for Sunday, July 29 with a 
shotgun start at 11:30am. Sign up sheet is in the pro shop.    

See you on the course - or at the pool - or at the restaurant - or at any 
one of the many activities at LCC. " - Mary Ellen Puleri
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Men's Golf
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Golf Events
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FOOD & BEVERAGE | BRAD BUND

EXECUTIVE CHEF | DAN PRATT 

 "With the summer season in full swing, I am 
excited about some changes we've made in 
the Food & Beverage department.  We have 
some fresh faces here to take care of you, 
and we are launching some menu changes in 
the coming weeks.  We are happy to see our 
members enjoying the pool, and getting in as 

much golf as they can.  If there is anything I 
can do for you, please don't be shy.  Men's 
and Women's League dinners have been a 
great success so far, and we will continue to 
make your time and money spent here at 
the club is as enjoyable as possible.  Thank 
you, happy dining!" - Brad Bund

"I have a fresh new menu 
rolling out for Summer! We 
will be sourcing our produce 
from local farmers! Some of 
the items on the menu I'm 
most excited about is the 
Fresh Peach Caprese, The 
Berry Salad and the Linguine 
&  Clams Sauce. Don't forget 
to save room for desert!  I 
look forward to cooking for 
you." - Dan Pratt 
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JULY CALENDAR OF  EVENTS 
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RSVP To These Events 
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 Freund, Thomas 

 Glanowski, Seth 

 Piulio, Paul 

 Sansone, Frank 

M iller, M ike &  
Linda 

 Leon, Barbara 

 Hartje, Robert 

 Zee, Rich 

 Farolino, Janel 

 Norris, Josh 

 Eyrick, Daniel 

 Fenner, Alex 

 O'M ay, James 

 Arthur, Kevin 

 Boardman, M ike 

Walsh, Sean &  Linda 

Smykowski, Justin &  
N icole 

 Kawalerski, Tim 

 Garcia, Rafael 

 Smith, Connor 
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SAVE THE DATE
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Thank You To Our 4th Of July Sponsors
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THANK YOU TO OUR 

NEWSLETTER SPONSORS


